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Acorns 

Children may engage in some of the following play experiences. 

Spark: It is Diversity Month at Netherlee. 

Focus: Virtual Tours around the World   

Children will be discovering different countries around the world through Google maps. They will then be exploring famous 

landmarks through virtual tours.  

Spark: The children have been amazed to discover that there was a time when TV’s didn’t exist!  

Focus: The Past  

The children will be exploring different types of evidence from the past (e.g. photos and videos). They will be investigating 

and discussing how people used to live and asking questions to deepen their understanding. 

Spark: Our garden area is ready to be developed for Spring and Summer. 

Focus: Mud Kitchen  

The children will be helping to develop the Mud Kitchen around the back of the Acorns building.The children will be helping 

to imagine how the space can be best used for play and learning.  

Spark: It is Diversity Month at Netherlee!  

Focus: Italian Pizzas  

As part of Diversity Month, the children will be exploring the different types of food that are eaten around the world. The 

children will be learning about Italy and using their cooking skills to make pizzas.  

Spark: The children have been playing with cars and trying to make roads.  

Focus: Roads and Ramps  

Children will continue to create roads and ramps out of blocks. They will be experimenting with different forces as their 

cars and toys roll down the ramp and seeing who can make the longest road. 

 


